
Recommendation of Banks County 

Planning Commission to the Board of Commissioners 
 

 
 

V-22-01- A variance application has been submitted, by Kaefus Abernathy, to 

reduce the 1000 sqft minimum heated space in a new home structure to be located 

at a map and parcel number B07 012.  

 

 

This is to certify that the Banks County Planning Commission has voted 

 

YES, to recommend  or  NO, not to recommend 

 

that the proposal for Rezoning be approved by the Banks County Board of 

Commissioners. 

 

 

 

______________________________________ 

Signature 

 

This ____3rd____ day of _____May __________, 2022. 

 

 

 

 


